
AFFECTED AREA:   HĀWĪ ROAD (HIGHWAY 250), HĀWĪ, 
NORTH KOHALA, HAWAI‘I (SEE MAP)

ALTERNATING ONE LANE ROAD CLOSURE 
NOTICE

The Department of Water Supply (DWS), County of Hawai‘i, will be working on Hāwı̄ Road 
(Highway 250) near the 21-mile marker and junction with Hook Road from 8:30 a.m. to 3:00 p.m., 
Wednesday, February 19, 2020, to install a new water service.  One alternating lane with traffi c 
control will remain open throughout the installation. Motorists should expect delays and 
plan accordingly.

Please pardon this temporary inconvenience.  If you have questions, please call Mr. Darroll 
Naungayan or Mr. William O’Neil at (808) 887-3030 during normal business hours.

DEPARTMENT OF WATER SUPPLY, COUNTY OF HAWAI‘I
The Department of Water Supply is an Equal Opportunity Provider and Employer.

Posted online at: www.hawaiidws.org

DATE: Wednesday, February 19, 2020
TIME:  8:30 a.m. to 3:00 p.m.

Construction Area
Hāwı̄ Road, near the 21-mile

marker and Hook Road

Alternating single lane of 
travel 8:30 a.m. to 3:00 p.m.

Wednesday, February 19

NORTH


